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Comments: I'm writing today to voice my opinion in the Herber Wild Horse Territory Plan #18916.  I feel this herd

should remain where they are currently located and demand the protection of this herd from being removed. This

herd has lived wild in this forest for at least 150 years that we know. If we do not protect this herd we are in

danger of losing the rare herd. I would like for our generations to come to have the opportunity to enjoy these

horses just as we have and the past generations have. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


